
RUN 1065. 8th January 2023. Trent Navigation Inn. Hares: Long Dong Silver and Golden Hole 

A VERY HASHY NEW YEAR 
A few coughs and splutters weren’t going to keep anyone away from the first hash of 2023. 
Nice to be joined by Cinderella and Rusty Hole. 
The hares cleverly designed the trail to eke out most of the greenery and views around the 
area and were very creative when it came to keeping the pack together. Bugger thought he 
had to play hopscotch round the hash markings as he wasn’t there for the Hares’ briefing. 
The first FRB parking place came as a surprise to all being around 20 paces from the start! 
No problem for the true FRBs with not much competitions for the other two on the trail. The 
hares must have had pavement chalk for Christmas presents as they marked various fish 
hooks, camera stop along with the usual markings. 
The RA organised the weather well and although the runners did not quite miss the rain 
shower all together, we all watched the hail stones pelting the ground whilst sitting 
comfortably in the On Inn. 
Thank you to the GM who treated us with lemon cupcakes and cherry shortbread. 
 
 

 



 

 
 


